
 

 

 
 

Monday 21st June 2021 
TRANSITION DAY 8th JULY 2021 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
It is coming to that time of the year when staff and children find out which class they will be 
in from September ready for transition day. This year is slightly different due to some 
secondary schools not having a transition day for our current year 6s. Our day will be on 
Thursday 8th July in the morning. You will be expected to take your child to their new 
classroom on that day to meet their new teacher and LSA (Learning Support Assistant.) This 
is on the table below. At the end of the day they will be back in their normal classroom. 
If you could familiarise yourself at some point where their new class is before the day, this 
would be greatly appreciated, but do not worry if not as plenty of staff will be outside to guide 
you in the right direction. Please note that some teachers have swapped classrooms. 
Year 6 – We will contact all parents if their new secondary school is having a transition day, 
(This is normally the Wednesday but please wait until you are informed) They will come to 
the Sycamore Hall on Thursday as we have something special planned for them. 
New Reception classes – Please see the attached slip. 

 

Current class New class Teacher LSA 

Reception Spinners Informed individually Miss Bhatti (Delius) Mrs Bibi 

Reception Twisters Informed individually Mrs Hare (Hockney) Mrs Ijaz 
Mrs Meherban 

Year 1 Delius Year 2 Lister Miss Craig Miss Midgley 
Mrs Hussain 

Year 1 Hockney Year 2 Forster Mrs Haines Miss Khanum 
Miss Akhtar 

Year 2 Forster  Year 3 Bronte Miss Bailey Miss Parvaz 

Year 2 Lister Year 3 Haworth  Miss Loughlin Miss Khanum 

Year 3 Haworth Year 4 McMillan Mrs Sabir Mrs Begum 
Miss Firth 

Year 3 Bronte Year 4 Priestley Mrs Borcherds and Mrs 
Fisher (Fridays) 

Mr Tancos 

Year 4 Priestley Year 5 Jowett Mr Kerr Miss Rauf 

Year 4 McMillan Year 5 Salt Miss Saleem Mrs Begum 

Year 5 Jowett Year 6 Cartwright  Mr Thorpe Miss Saleem 

Year 5 Salt Year 6 Appleton Mr Procter Miss Sierecka  

 
Thank you 

 
Mrs Waterhouse (Deputy Headteacher) 


